

Incorporating the districts of Cunderdin and Meckering

ABN: 75 587 374 670

P.O.Box 100 Cunderdin Western Australia 6407

Tel: (08) 9635 2700

Email: admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au

Our ref:

38853

Enquiries:

Brooke Davidson / Stuart Hobley

Theodore Valerio

c/- theo.valerio@plumled.com.au

Dear Theodore,

CUNDERDIN AIRFIELD LEASE

Further to our meeting on Tuesday 19th December 2023 at the Shire of Cunderdin Administration Office, please find enclosed an invoice for your lease at Cunderdin Airfield for the 2023/2024 financial year.

As agreed, we have reduced the area by 20 square meters, being the Cosco shipping container. This makes the total lease area 1500 square meters at \$5.00 per square meter.

The Shire has agreed to a 50% reduction of fees until the 30^{th} June 2025, allowing you time to relocate your aircraft. If your aircraft has not been removed from the Cunderdin Airfield by the 30^{th} June 2025, the annual fees for 2025/2026 (1 July 2025 - 30 June 2026) will be at full cost.

If you require any further information or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office on (08) 9635 2700 or email admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au

Kind Regards,

Stuart Hobiey

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

19th December 2023